
SBISD High School Stadium Contest Pre-Game Announcement 

(Please read before the start of every game) 

Good evening and welcome to tonight’s contest between  

__________________ and ___________________ High Schools. Tonight’s contest 

is being conducted according to the rules and regulations of the University 

Interscholastic League. The idea of friendly competition is the theme of 

interscholastic athletics. Regardless of the outcome of tonight’s game, all of the 

players have proven their willingness to work and sacrifice in order to achieve 

athletic excellence. As a spectator, you are asked to consider the time and effort 

put forth by all participants in tonight’s activities. Your positive conduct allows 

these student-athletes to feel pride in their community and schools. Collectively, 

their collaborative spirit exemplifies the Spring Branch ISD Athletic Department 

mission of transforming lives through the power of sport: one student-athlete, 

one team, one community at a time. 

     Officials for this game are sanctioned by the Houston Chapter of the Texas 

Association of Sports Officials. Without them, this game would not be possible. 

We ask that you demonstrate the kind of respect for our officials that you would 

extend to any dedicate person in a position of responsibility. Those individuals 

who choose not to follow these guidelines will be asked to leave the facility. 

     Additionally, we would like you to know that: 

1. Water and concessions are on sale at the concession stand of this facility. 

2. Restroom facilities can be found ________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________. 



3. In the event that there is lightning in the vicinity, our lightning detection 

system, Perry Weather, may sound one long horn, indicating that everyone 

in the stadium must evacuate the premises. Should this occur, we ask that 

our patrons move to their cars, quickly but safely, while our students and 

staff retreat to a designated area. Three horns will sound when it is safe to 

return. 

4. We ask that all spectators stay in the designated spectator areas and do not 

enter the field unless you are asked to do so. 

 

We want to thank our parents, coaches, teachers, and school 

administrators from both schools, as well as our game officials and game 

workers for their commitment and dedication to our student-athletes. 

Please enjoy the game! 

 


